
FAQ for Extended Non-means-tested Loan Scheme (ENLS) 

[for eligible students who are not covered under the TSFS and FASP]  

Q1. What can I do if the ENLS application form for the coming year is not yet available 

and I need to apply now? 

A1. As advised by the Government Student Finance Office (SFO), you can make the 

application by using the current year’s application form provided that the 

payment schedule is available. 

Q2. I am a new student, when applying the ENLS, I was asked by the Government 

Student Finance Office (SFO) to provide the payment schedule of my tuition fee, 

where can I get this? 

A2. The University should have submitted a full payment schedule list to SFO around 

July each year.  Student should not be asked for the payment schedule after July, 

ask the SFO to check against our list.  Call CEDARS for help at 3917 2305 if you 

need further help. 

Q3. I am a year 2 student, when applying the ENLS, the Government Student Finance 

Office (SFO) claimed that no tuition fee information for previous year intake is 

provided, where can I get the payment schedule then? 

A3. Call CEDARS for help at 3917 2305. 

Q4. My program is charged by modules, can I apply the ENLS for the whole year 

tuition fee (i.e. including those intended to take in 2nd semester)? 

A4. For tuition fee charged by modules, student can only apply for the loan up to the 

level of fees for the enrolled modules per application. 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 


